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By Barbara Bruce 

Join in on the fun!   

Water aerobics at the pool 
Monday thru Saturday 

 9:00 am. 

Thank you Vickie for getting 
us shaking and moving.   

Halloween Party was held Saturday, October 30th 

Hosted by Donnie and Carol Lane 

Live music (thanks Tommie Rheinlander), dancing, goodies to eat and 
wonderful costumes.  Congratulations to Karen Kroll for winning best 
costume and Nancy Martin as the big winner in the 50/50 drawing. 

Congratulations 

Frank and Lauren on your marriage.   

Watch for them to arrive this month! 

 

Welcome to Twin Shores  

Unit 73  -  Dani & Lisa Dexter 

Unit 89  -  John Volpe & Theresa 
Volpe Gaeta 

 

 

Look who we found at Drift Inn!!                
What a fun night.   

Congratulations to the big winners,                
Karen Restuccia and Steve Enneper.            

 

Thanks to John Balerna, Tom Lopes, Jack Restuccia, Chris Richard & anyone that might 
have helped with projects in the park in October. 

 
New roof on the storage shed and repairs on the office roof 

New screens were installed in the clubhouse 

“November is the month to remind us to be thankful                                                                           
for the many positive things happening in our life.”   

CHECK OUT UPCOMING EVENTS ON BACK PAGE!!! 



Still looking for volunteers for      
Thanksgiving Dinner  

Ray Dawson, like Jack Restuccia had a 
hole in one this summer!  

Anyone else want to join this club, please 
let me know! 

 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN THE CLUBHOUSE 

 

 

 

November 5, 2021   10:00 am  Board Meeting 

November 13, 2021   9:00am  Coffee  

November 24, 2021  TBS   Thanksgiving Dinner   

 

December 31, 2021   7:00 pm  News Year Eve Party  

 

January 8, 2022   9:00  -  11:00am Welcome Back Brunch  

January 22, 2022   TBD   Penny Sale   

 

February 5, 2022   TBD   Elvis is in the park!  

 

If you want anything put in 
Decembers Newsletter, 

please let me know! 

Thanks 

Barbara Bruce 


